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www.arroyoroble.com
Arroyo Roble Resort Homeowners Update as of March 8, 2021
· Governor Doug Ducey today announced the next phase of COVID-19 mitigation. With cases dropping in Arizona, and vaccine distribution underway, it’s still important to keep our guard up, and these protocols reflect that approach.  Executive Order 2021-5 states that: 

· For businesses, physical distancing and mask protocols will remain in place, however specific occupancy percentage limitations will expire. This applies to restaurants, gyms, theaters, water parks, bowling alleys, and bars providing dine in services.

What does this mean for the Arroyo Roble Resort?

Recreation Facilities at the Arroyo Roble Resort Re-Opening Plan
The resort pools and recreation facilities will re-open on March 9, 2021 for all homeowners. 

*All Homeowners and guests are required to check in at the front desk of the resort and also to      sign the Liability Waiver or entrance will not be permitted.  Anyone found using the facilities without signing the waiver form will be immediately asked to leave the premises.*

 No guests of homeowners will be allowed in the facilities at this time, until further restrictions are lifted by Governor Ducey.
ARROYO ROBLE RESORT HOMEOWNERS - The Arroyo Roble Resort staff will abide by the following Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) recommendations.

• According to the CDC, there is no evidence that the virus that causes COVID-19 can be spread to people through water in pools, hot tubs, spas, or water play areas. 
• Proper operation and maintenance (including disinfection with chlorine and bromine) of these resort pool facilities should inactivate the virus in the water. 
• Signs will be posted at pool entrances that if you feel sick, you should go home. 
• We ask that you maintain physical distancing, to the extent possible.
• The Arroyo Roble Resort has removed some pool lounges to help provide additional space between pool chairs at community pools to allow for appropriate physical distancing. 
• Implement comprehensive sanitation protocols, including sanitizing pool chairs, tables, and other poolside furniture after use. 
• Those who are swimming should not wear masks. • Cloth face coverings can be difficult to breathe through when they’re wet. 

• Please use your common sense and help others out during this time of uncertainty.  
Thank you for helping the staff keep everyone safe and healthy.
*Please be aware that if there is an increase in the Covid-19 cases in our area we can and will close the resort facilities without notice to homeowners per the State of Arizona.*
